MINUTES TOWN MEETING AUGUST 9, 2025

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE WARNING READ BY TOWN CLERK KRISTIAN FAZZONE ELECTED MODERATOR

RESOLUTION NO. 1: Shall the Town of Sherman appropriate an additional \$6,500,000 to renovate as new Sherman School, inclusive of its central administrative space, and authorize the issuance of an additional \$2,500,000 of the town's bonds, notes or temporary notes, to finance the additional appropriation, or any lesser amount as may be necessary after deducting grants to be received for the project? "Yes" or "No". This item is for discussion only and will be voted on at the August 23, 2025 Referendum. Discussion was led by First Selectman Don Lowe, Treasurer Andrea Maloney and Chairman of the building Committee, Kerry Merkle.

After discussion the meeting adjourned at 11:14 a.m.

ATTEST:	
	TOWN CLERK